
"There is no better way to thank God
for your sight than by giving a

helping hand to someone in the dark."

  Department of Mathematics &
Statistics in association with

VICAS visited  Devnar School for
the Blind and contributed braille

papers for the education of poor &
blind children.

29th November 2022

http://www.villamariecollege.ac.in/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/BSC-Workshop.pdf
http://www.villamariecollege.ac.in/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/BSC-Workshop.pdf


A small act of kindness can help in providing the best
of facilities for the visually impaired.



The commitment is to one, but rewards are to many.


